
Scene Shop Report 2019 
 
In March of 2019 two work bees were held at the Shuswap Theatre, the first was 
convened to empty, clean, catalogue and organize our storage container.  The joint 
efforts freed up additional space and allowed future set teams to understand what 
products were on hand.  
 
The second focused on the scene shop.  All materials were removed, additional 
shelving was installed and items were returned in a manner making future building tasks 
easier to accomplish. 
 
In July of 2019 a capital project was undertaken by theatre volunteers to remove and 
dispose of the old stage.  Once done, a new and improved stage was installed.  The 
new sprung stage provides for a quiet and multi functional surface for future theatre and 
dance performances. 
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